
School Council Meeting 27th June 

Attending: Kathy, Rosie, Ella, Eddie, Brae, Hannah, Jack, Alice and Ruby. 

Actions from previous meeting: 

1) ACTION – Money to be counted and the total be displayed on the school 

council board. If we still don’t have enough then the school council are going 

to organise a mufti day. £130 was raised making our total not £300 which is 

enough for 30 shirts. 

2) ACTION Rosie to approach Mrs Champion and ask her to do an assembly on 

Race for Life. In the next meeting for the school council to decide on the 

certificates. Miss Finnimore is now covering Race for Life in Mrs Champions 

absence. The Assembly is going to take place on Thursday 7th July and the school 

council are going to organize the certificates with Miss Finnimore. 

3) ACTION – Rosie to speak to the whole school in pupil voice assembly about 

the suggestion box. Completed and the box is being used. 

4) ACTION – School Council to finalise and purchase the outdoor reading area 

– Rosie to see Mrs Dennehy – Still outstanding! 

5) ACTION – School Council to speak to Mrs Champion about if there is a 

netball tournament coming up – this is still outstanding from the previous 

meeting. – Rosie wrote a post it to be left with Mrs Champion. The 

tournaments have finished for this year. We will begin again next year. 

Issues raised: 

1) An idea was raised by Alice to do a homework project around recycling. Possibly 

linked to plastics and the beach. ACTION – To ask the teachers to consider 

this. 

7) A suggestion from the new suggestion box was that the children should raise 

money for seeds and us it to plant vegetables in the refurbished raised beds in our 

allotments. ACTION -  It was decided that this idea should be left until the 

Autumn Term as we are too close to the Summer Holiday. 



8) House points – the children wanted to know if we could explain to the school 

what the children win for gaining the most points. ACTION – Mrs Norton to 

explain in pupil voice assembly the winning of the shield – analogy to Harry 

Potter and the houses.  

Health and Safety + Safeguarding Concerns including Online-Safety: No 

concerns raised and children reported feeling safe in school. 

 

Toilet roll holders – are up and in place! 

New pegs up – it was noticed that the new coat pegs are in place! 

Date of next meeting: 5th July 2016  

 


